
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Housing Authority of the City of Camden (HACC) hereby gives notice that the 

Caucus Meeting of the Board of Commissioners that is scheduled for Wednesday, 

September 20, 2023, at 5:00 pm, at the McGuire Gardens Community Center. 

114 Boyd Street. Camden, NJ 08105, is hereby cancelled. It has been rescheduled 

for Thursday, September 14, 2023, at 5pm.  


